

# Ms. Kristyn's Newsletter December 14-18



#### **Christmas Party**

Since Friday is a half day before the break, we will have our Christmas party that morning starting at 9:00am! Each child will be asked to bring a small present for the gift exchange. I will



also be asking for parent volunteers to provide food for Christmas breakfast and to help us at the party. Be on the lookout in your child's folder for more information!

# **What Are We Learning?**

Language Arts	R-controlled vowels and main idea, setting, and characters of stories.
Math	Addition with and without regrouping within 100.
Science	Temperature project.
Social Studies	Roles and responsibilities of U.S. President.

## **Quick Reminders**

- Check your child's folder regularly.
- Review our homework packet over the break with your child.
- No snack schedule this week. We have plenty left over that we can use. Thank you families!

### Christmas Closet

We are still taking donations for our Christmas Closet. These gifts will be given to students and families in our school that could use a little extra help this season. Items we are accepting include:

- NEW youth size clothes & shoes
- NEW baby clothes & diapers
- UNOPENED non-perishable food items
- NEW/UNOPENED school supplies
- NEW or GENTLY USED children's books, toys, & games
- Cash donations (our school counselor will go buy the above items needed)

**Important Dates** 

Wed., Dec. 16	Last day to bring donations for Christmas Closet.
Fri., Dec. 18	Christmas Party! Dismissal at 1:00pm.
Dec. 21 - Jan. 1	Christmas Break, No School
Mon., Jan. 4	3rd 9 weeks begins.
Mon., Jan. 18	Martin Luther King Jr. Day, No School

Contact me if you have any questions:

Ms. Kristyn Belk
University Heights Elementary 2nd Grade
kristyn.belk@nettletonschools.net